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A Resolution of Appreciation for  
Craig Kapner 

 
Whereas, The District is honored to recognize and appreciate Mr. Craig Kapner's 24 years 
of service to the Santa Ynez Community Services District.  
 
Whereas, Craig began his career with the Santa Ynez Community Services District on 
May 2, 2000. Craig described himself as a "lump of clay" who started working for a district 
whose only tools were a flashlight and a pick, ready to be molded into what they are today.  
 
Whereas, Craig had many fond memories of the District, but none greater than being a 
part of the installation of the Wastewater Treatment Plant at the Chumash Casino – adding 
to his rich life experiences that he never imagined transforming into his career.  
 
Whereas, Craig earned his California Water Environment Association or CWEA II 
Certificate on January 26, 2008.  
 
Whereas, Craig is proud of his sanitary sewer overflow spill history, with only three spills 
from the District's collection system totaling about 175 gallons over the last 21 years. 
 
Whereas, Craig's unwavering commitment to our community was evident in his readiness 
to answer questions about the collections system or his willingness to lend the Chamber 
of Commerce, staff, or anyone else a helping hand whenever needed.  
 
Whereas, Craig's active voice in the Santa Ynez Valley community often involved recalling 
whimsical yarns from his youth, regaling in the restoration of a vintage automobile, or 
telling tall tales of coastal surfing adventures that have left a lasting impression on us all. 
 
Therefore, with utmost respect, and now as a matter of public record, the Santa Ynez 
Community Services District resolves to recognize the Board's appreciation for Mr. Craig 
Kapner's services. 
 
This resolution was passed and Adopted on June 26, 2024.  
 
Witness: 
 
        Attest: 
 Frank Redfern, Board President 
             
           Alicia Marin, Board Secretary 
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